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Brother Red
Raise. Your. Phantom. In a world on the brink
of the next Great Dying, no amount of
training can prepare us for what is to come A
young heir will raise the most powerful
phantom in all of Baiseen. A dangerous High
Savant will do anything to control the nine
realms. A mysterious and deadly Mar race will
steal children into the sea. And a handsome
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guide with far too many secrets will make me
fall in love. My name is Ash. A lowly scribe
meant to observe and record. And yet I think
I’m destined to surprise us all.

How to Flirt with a Naked Werewolf
Tasha Suri's The Jasmine Throne begins the
powerful Burning Kingdoms trilogy, in which
two women—a long-imprisoned princess and a
maidservant in possession of forbidden
magic—come together to rewrite the fate of an
empire. Exiled by her despotic brother when
he claimed their father's kingdom, Malini
spends her days trapped in the Hirana: an
ancient, cliffside temple that was once the
source of the magical deathless waters, but
is now little more than a decaying ruin. A
servant in the regent's household, Priya
makes the treacherous climb to the top of the
Hirana every night to clean Malini's
chambers. She is happy to play the role of a
drudge so long as it keeps anyone from
discovering her ties to the temple and the
dark secret of her past. One is a vengeful
princess seeking to steal a throne. The other
is a powerful priestess seeking to save her
family. Their destinies will become
irrevocably tangled. And together, they will
set an empire ablaze. "An intimate, complex,
magical study of empire and the people caught
in its bloody teeth. It's about resistance
and power, histories both personal and
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political, and the heroes who must become
monsters to survive. I loved it.” —Alix E.
Harrow, Hugo award-winning author ofThe Once
and Future Witches

A Song of Isolation
The beloved Elemental Masters series moves to
America for the first time in a rich
retelling of The Queen of the Copper
Mountain, set against the backdrop of
Tennessee coal country. Anna May Jones is the
daughter of a coal miner, but a sickly
constitution has kept her confined to the
house for most of her life. Hoping to improve
her daughter’s health—and lessen the burden
on their family—Anna's mother sends her to
live with her Aunt Jinny, a witchy-woman and
an Elemental Master, in a holler outside of
Ducktown. As she settles into her new life,
Anna learns new skills at Aunt Jinny’s side
and discovers that she, too, has a gift for
Elemental magic that Jinny calls “the Glory”.
She also receives lessons from a mysterious
and bewitching woman named Jolene, who
assures her that, with time, Anna could
become even more powerful than her aunt. But
with Anna’s increasing power comes increasing
notice. Billie McDaran, the foreman of the
Ducktown mine, begins to take an interest in
Anna and her abilities—even though Anna has
already fallen in love with a young man with
a talent for stonecarving. If she wants to
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preserve the life she has come to love, Anna
must use her newfound powers to oppose the
foreman and protect those around her.

Maps to Nowhere
Wanderings on Writing
Acclaimed Inda series within Sherwood Smith's
epic fantasy Sartorias-deles universe •
Military fantasy woven with courtly politics,
vast worldbuilding, and diverse characters
Indevan-Dal is the second son of the Prince
and Princess of Choraed Elgaer, destined to
become his elder brother Tanrid's Shield
Arm—his military champion. Like all second
sons, he is to be privately trained at home
by Tanrid, the brother whose lands he will
one day protect. When the King's Voice comes
to summon Inda to the Military Academy, he
might well feel foreboding, or even fear—war
is imminent—yet youthful Inda feels only
excitement. But there are things that Tanrid
hasn't prepared him for, and Inda will soon
learn that the greatest threats to his safety
will not come from foreign enemies, but from
supposed allies within his own country.

The Mask of Mirrors
'Utterly captivating. Carrick spins an
exciting web of mystery, magic, and political
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treachery in a richly drawn and innovative
world.' S. A. Chakraborty, author of The City
of Brass Darkly magical and beautifully
imagined, The Mask of Mirrors is the
unmissable start to the Rook & Rose trilogy,
a rich and dazzling fantasy adventure in
which a con artist, a vigilante, and a crime
lord must unite to save their city.
Nightmares are creeping through the city of
dreams . . . Renata Virdaux is a con artist
who has come to the sparkling city of Nadezra
-- the city of dreams -- with one goal: to
trick her way into a noble house and secure
her fortune and her sister's future. But as
she's drawn into the aristocratic world of
House Traementis, she realises her masquerade
is just one of many surrounding her. And as
corrupted magic begins to weave its way
through Nadezra, the poisonous feuds of its
aristocrats and the shadowy dangers of its
impoverished underbelly become tangled -with Ren at their heart. 'Wonderfully
immersive--I was unable to put it down.'
Andrea Stewart, author of The Bone Shard
Daughter 'An intricate, compelling dream of a
book' Melissa Caruso, author of The Tethered
Mage 'I was utterly entranced by this
glittering world filled with masked
vigilantes, cunning conwomen, and dark magic.
A sheer delight!' Katy Rose Pool, author of
There Will Come A Darkness

A Natural History of Dragons
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The Obsidian Tower
"For those who like their revenge plots
served with the intrigue of The Goblin
Emperor, the colonial conflict of The City of
Brass, the panache of Swordspoint, and the
richly detailed settings of Guy Gavriel Kay."
—Booklist (starred review) The Mask of
Mirrors is the unmissable start to the Rook &
Rose trilogy, a darkly magical fantasy
adventure in which a con artist returns to
the city that betrayed her, determined to
have her revenge—only to find that her fate
might be to save it. This is your past, the
good and the ill of it, and that which is
neither . . . Arenza Lenskaya is a liar and a
thief, a pattern-reader and a daughter of no
clan. Raised in the slums of Nadezra, she
fled that world to save her sister. This is
your present, the good and the ill of it, and
that which is neither . . . Renata Viraudax
is a con artist recently arrived in Nadezra.
She has one goal: to trick her way into a
noble house and secure her fortune. This is
your future, the good and the ill of it, and
that which is neither . . . As corrupt
nightmare magic begins to weave its way
through the city of dreams, the poisonous
feuds of its aristocrats and the shadowy
dangers of its impoverished underbelly become
tangled—with Ren at their heart. And if she
cannot sort the truth from the lies, it will
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mean the destruction of all her worlds.
Praise for The Mask of Mirrors: "Utterly
captivating." —S. A. Chakraborty, author of
The City of Brass "This novel will catch hold
of your dreams and keep you from sleeping."
—Mary Robinette Kowal, author of The
Calculating Stars "Ushers you into the
fascinating city of Nadezra, replete with
complex politics, intricate magic, and
mysteries that readers will be racing to
unravel." —Andrea Stewart, author of The Bone
Shard Daughter "A fantastically twisty read.”
—Fran Wilde, author of the Bone Universe
trilogy "Lush, engrossing, and full of
mystery and dark magic, The Mask of Mirrors
is sure to please fantasy readers looking to
dial up the intrigue." —BookPage "A tightly
laced plot dripping with political intrigue.
Carrick has built a strong foundation for
things to come." —Publishers Weekly

The Forever Sea
"For those who like their revenge plots
served with the intrigue of The Goblin
Emperor, the colonial conflict of The City of
Brass, the panache of Swordspoint, and the
richly detailed settings of Guy Gavriel Kay."
—Booklist (starred review) The Mask of
Mirrors is the unmissable start to the Rook &
Rose trilogy, a darkly magical fantasy
adventure in which a con artist returns to
the city that betrayed her, determined to
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have her revenge—only to find that her fate
might be to save it. This is your past, the
good and the ill of it, and that which is
neither . . . Arenza Lenskaya is a liar and a
thief, a pattern-reader and a daughter of no
clan. Raised in the slums of Nadezra, she
fled that world to save her sister. This is
your present, the good and the ill of it, and
that which is neither . . . Renata Viraudax
is a con artist recently arrived in Nadezra.
She has one goal: to trick her way into a
noble house and secure her fortune. This is
your future, the good and the ill of it, and
that which is neither . . . As corrupt
nightmare magic begins to weave its way
through the city of dreams, the poisonous
feuds of its aristocrats and the shadowy
dangers of its impoverished underbelly become
tangled—with Ren at their heart. And if she
cannot sort the truth from the lies, it will
mean the destruction of all her worlds.
Praise for The Mask of Mirrors: "Utterly
captivating." —S. A. Chakraborty, author of
The City of Brass "This novel will catch hold
of your dreams and keep you from sleeping."
—Mary Robinette Kowal, author of The
Calculating Stars "Ushers you into the
fascinating city of Nadezra, replete with
complex politics, intricate magic, and
mysteries that readers will be racing to
unravel." —Andrea Stewart, author of The Bone
Shard Daughter "A fantastically twisty read.”
—Fran Wilde, author of the Bone Universe
trilogy "Lush, engrossing, and full of
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mystery and dark magic, The Mask of Mirrors
is sure to please fantasy readers looking to
dial up the intrigue." —BookPage "A tightly
laced plot dripping with political intrigue.
Carrick has built a strong foundation for
things to come." —Publishers Weekly

The Hollow Gods
In this breathtakingly brutal and intensely
topical psychological thriller, a man is
accused of child sexual abuse, and his life
and that of his actress girlfriend are thrown
into turmoilFilm star Amelie Hart is the
darling of the silver screen, appearing on
the front pages of every newspaper. But at
the peak of her fame she throws it all away
for a regular guy with an ordinary job. The
gossip columns are aghast: what happened to
the woman who turned heads wherever she
went?Any hope the furore will die down are
crushed when Amelie's boyfriend Dave is
arrested on charges of child sexual abuse.
Dave strongly asserts his innocence, and when
Amelie refuses to denounce him, the press
witch hunt quickly turns into physical
violence, and she has to flee the
country.While Dave is locked up with the most
depraved men in the country and Amelie is
hiding on the continent, Damaris, the victim
at the centre of the story, is isolated &– a
child trying to make sense of an adult
world.Breathtakingly brutal, dark and
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immensely moving, A Song of Isolation looks
beneath the magpie glimmer of celebrity to
uncover a sinister world dominated by greed
and lies, and the unfathomable destruction of
innocent lives in an instant.

Wench
A charming historical fantasy with a tender
love story at its core from the author of
Unnatural Magic.

Hall of Smoke
"One of the best debut fantasy novels of the
year."--BuzzFeed News "An amazing start to a
new trilogy."--Culturess "It grabs you by the
heart and the throat from the first pages and
doesn't let go."-- Sarah J. Maas The Bone
Shard Daughter is an unmissable fantasy debut
from a major new voice in epic fantasy -- a
stunning tale of magic, mystery, and
revolution in which the former heir to the
emperor will fight to reclaim her power and
her place on the throne. The emperor's reign
has lasted for decades, his mastery of bone
shard magic powering the animal-like
constructs that maintain law and order. But
now his rule is failing, and revolution is
sweeping across the Empire's many islands.
Lin is the emperor's daughter and spends her
days trapped in a palace of locked doors and
dark secrets. When her father refuses to
Page 10/38

Online PDF The Mask Of Mirrors Rook Rose Book
1
recognise her as heir to the throne, she vows
to prove her worth by mastering the forbidden
art of bone shard magic. Yet such power
carries a great cost, and when the revolution
reaches the gates of the palace, Lin must
decide how far she is willing to go to claim
her birthright - and save her people. "Epic
fantasy at its most human and heartfelt . . .
inventive, adventurous and wonderfully
written." -- Alix E. Harrow "Utterly
absorbing. I adored it." -- Emily Duncan "A
thoroughly fantastic read." -- Kevin Hearne
"Stewart's debut is sharp and compelling. It
will hook readers in and make them fiercely
anticipate the rest of the series." -Booklist "Groundbreaking epic fantasy for a
new age." -- Tasha Suri "Begins with a spark
of intrigue that ignites into a thrilling
adventure." -- Hafsah Faizal

The City of Zirdai
One woman will either save an entire
continent or completely destroy it in a
captivating epic fantasy bursting with
intrigue and ambition, questioned loyalties,
and broken magic. "Guard the tower, ward the
stone. Find your answers writ in bone. Keep
your trust through wits or war--nothing must
unseal the door." Deep within Gloamingard
Castle lies a black tower. Sealed by magic,
it guards a dangerous secret that has been
contained for thousands of years. As Warden,
Page 11/38

Online PDF The Mask Of Mirrors Rook Rose Book
1
Ryxander knows the warning passed down
through generations: nothing must unreal the
Door. But one impetuous decision will leave
her with blood on her hands--and unleash a
threat that could doom the world to fall to
darkness. Rooks and RuinThe Obsidian Tower
For more from Melissa Caruso, check out:
Swords and FireThe Tethered MageThe Defiant
HeirThe Unbound Empire

There Will Come a Darkness
Now a Starz® Original Series "Utterly
convincing and engrossing---totally thoughtthrough and frequently hilarious.Even this
aging, jaded, attention-deficit-disordered
critic was blown away." --Lev Grossman, Time
Myfanwy Thomas awakens in a London park
surrounded by dead bodies. With her memory
gone, she must trust the instructions left by
her former in order to survive. She quickly
learns that she is a Rook, a high-level
operative in a secret agency that protects
the world from supernatural threats. But
there is a mole inside the organization, and
this person wants her dead. Battling to save
herself, Myfanwy will encounter a person with
four bodies, a woman who can enter her
dreams, children transformed into deadly
fighters, and terrifyingly vast conspiracy.
Suspenseful and hilarious, THE ROOK is an
outrageously imaginative thriller for readers
who like their espionage with a dollop of
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purple slime.

The Bone Shard Daughter
Black Hollow is a town with a dark secret.For
centuries, residents have foretold the return
of the Dreamwalker-an ominous figure from
local folklore said to lure young women into
the woods and possess them. Yet the boundary
between fact and fable is blurred by a
troubling statistic: occasionally, women do
go missing. And after they return, they
almost always end up dead.When Kai wakes up
next to the lifeless body of a recently
missing girl, his memory blank, he struggles
to clear his already threadbare
conscience.Miya, a floundering university
student, experiences signs that she may be
the Dreamwalker's next victim. Can she trust
Kai as their paths collide, or does he herald
her demise?And after losing a young patient,
crestfallen oncologist, Mason, embarks on a
quest to debunk the town's superstitions,
only to find his sanity tested.A maelstrom of
ancient grudges, forgotten traumas, and
deadly secrets loom in the foggy forests of
Black Hollow. Can three unlikely heroes put
aside their fears and unite to confront a
centuries-old evil? Will they uncover the
truth behind the fable, or will the cycle
repeat?

The Ikessar Falcon
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Gideon Coxall was a good soldier but bad at
everything else, until a roadside explosive
device leaves him with one deaf ear and a
British Army half-pension. So when he hears
about the Valhalla Project, it’s like a dream
come true. They’re recruiting former service
personnel for excellent pay, no questions
asked, to take part in unspecified combat
operations. The last thing Gid expects is to
find himself fighting alongside ancient
Viking gods. The world is in the grip of one
of the worst winters it has ever known, and
Ragnarok – the fabled final conflict of the
Sagas – is looming.

In a Time of Treason
Hugo award–nominated author Stina Leicht has
created a take on space opera for fans of The
Mandalorian and Cowboy Bebop in this highstakes adventure. Persephone Station, a
seemingly backwater planet that has largely
been ignored by the United Republic of Worlds
becomes the focus for the Serrao-Orlov
Corporation as the planet has a few secrets
the corporation tenaciously wants to exploit.
Rosie—owner of Monk’s Bar, in the corporate
town of West Brynner, caters to wannabe
criminals and rich Earther tourists, of a
sort, at the front bar. However, exactly two
types of people drank at Monk’s back bar:
members of a rather exclusive criminal class
and those who sought to employ them. Angel—exPage 14/38
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marine and head of a semi-organized band of
beneficent criminals, wayward assassins, and
washed up mercenaries with a penchant for
doing the honorable thing is asked to perform
a job for Rosie. What this job reveals will
effect Persephone and put Angel and her squad
up against an army. Despite the odds, they
are rearing for a fight with the Serrao-Orlov
Corporation. For Angel, she knows that once
honor is lost, there is no regaining it. That
doesn’t mean she can’t damned well try.

Jolene
'As gripping as Hilary Mantel and as
convincing as Sarah Perry debut novels
shouldn't be this perfectly formed' Ben Myers
'Clever, page-turning, original beautifully
written' Jane Harris 'Exactly observed,
densely textured and richly flavoured Crow
Court is throbbing with life' Rick Gekoski
Spring, 1840. In the Dorset market town of
Wimborne Minster, a young choirboy drowns
himself. Soon after, the choirmaster—a
belligerent man with a vicious reputation—is
found murdered, in a discovery tainted as
much by relief as it is by suspicion. The
gaze of the magistrates falls on four local
men, whose decisions will reverberate through
the community for years to come. So begins
the chronicle of Crow Court, unravelling over
fourteen delicately interwoven episodes, the
town of Wimborne their backdrop: a young
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gentleman and his groom run off to join the
army; a sleepwalking cordwainer wakes on his
wife’s grave; desperate farmhands emigrate.
We meet the composer with writer’s block; the
smuggler; a troupe of actors down from
London; and old Art Pugh, whose impoverished
life has made him hard to amuse. Meanwhile,
justice waits

Crown of Bones
Indulge in the perfect winter's day treat and
escape to the snow-fringed fjords of Norway
with The Christmas Lights, a delicious tale
full of drama and mystery, heartache and hope
by Sunday Times bestseller Karen Swan. Bo
lives a life most people can only dream of.
She and her boyfriend Zac are paid to travel
the globe, sharing their adventures with
their online followers. And when Zac
proposes, Bo's happiness is complete. With
Christmas coming up, Bo can't wait to head to
the snow-fringed fjords of Norway. Arriving
at the picturesque and remote hillside
farmhouse that will be their home for the
next few weeks, Bo's determined to enjoy a
romantic Christmas under the Northern Lights.
Everything should be perfect But the
mountains hold secrets from the past and as
temperatures plunge and tensions rise, Bo
must face up to the fact that a life which
looks perfect to the outside world may not be
the life she should be living What readers
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are saying: 'This is a perfect winter's day
read, that will have you utterly absorbed'
'Full of intrigue, secrets, heartbreak, love'
'If you're after a book with a truly
Christmas feel, full of drama, mystery, heart
and hope then The Christmas Lights is a book
for you' 'Crammed with love, heartbreak and
powerful secrets this Christmas story with
substance is not to be missed!' 'The
Christmas Lights is the perfect Christmas
read . . . The festive season can now
commence!'

Turning Darkness Into Light
From Nebula Award winner Sam J. Miller comes
a frightening and uncanny ghost story about a
rapidly changing city in upstate New York and
the mysterious forces that threaten it. Ronan
Szepessy promised himself he’d never return
to Hudson. The sleepy upstate town was no
place for a restless gay photographer. But
his father is ill and New York City’s
distractions have become too much for him. He
hopes that a quick visit will help him
recharge. Ronan reconnects with two friends
from high school: Dom, his first love, and
Dom’s wife, Attalah. The three former misfits
mourn what their town has become—overrun by
gentrifiers and corporate interests. With
friends and neighbors getting evicted en
masse and a mayoral election coming up, Ronan
and Attalah craft a plan to rattle the
Page 17/38

Online PDF The Mask Of Mirrors Rook Rose Book
1
newcomers and expose their true motives. But
in doing so, they unleash something far more
mysterious and uncontainable. Hudson has a
rich, proud history and, it turns out, the
real-state developers aren’t the only forces
threatening its well-being: the spirits
undergirding this once-thriving industrial
town are enraged. Ronan’s hijinks have
overlapped with a bubbling up of hate and
violence among friends and neighbors, and
everything is spiraling out of control. Ronan
must summon the very best of himself to shed
his own demons and save the city he once
loathed.

The Fox's Curse
Leigh Bardugo's Six of Crows meets Kristin
Cashore's Graceling, with a dash of Winter is
Coming, in this showstopping debut YA
fantasy--and recipient of FOUR starred
reviews! A Morris Award Finalist for best
debut young adult novel! A Kirkus Best Book
of the Year! A Tor.com Best YA SFF/Horror
Book of the Year! "One of the most stunning
debuts of the year." —Seventeen The Age of
Darkness approaches. Five lives stand in its
way. Who will stop it . . . or unleash it?
For generations, the Seven Prophets guided
humanity. Using their visions of the future,
they ended wars and united nations—until the
day, one hundred years ago, when the Prophets
disappeared. All they left behind was one
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final, secret prophecy, foretelling an Age of
Darkness and the birth of a new Prophet who
could be the world’s salvation . . . or the
cause of its destruction. With chaos on the
horizon, five souls are set on a collision
course: A prince exiled from his kingdom. A
ruthless killer known as the Pale Hand. A
once-faithful leader torn between his duty
and his heart. A reckless gambler with the
power to find anything or anyone. And a dying
girl on the verge of giving up. One of
them—or all of them—could break the world.
Will they be savior or destroyer? Perfect for
fans of Throne of Glass, Children of Blood
and Bone, and An Ember in the Ashes. Praise
for There Will Come a Darkness “A can’t miss
debut from an exciting new talent.” –Kiersten
White, New York Times bestselling author of
Slayer “Even in a world filled with graces
and prophets, the real magic of There Will
Come a Darkness is in how Pool has crafted
her heroes—messy, flawed, and so beguilingly
human. I dare you not to fall madly in love
with all of them.” —Laura Sebastian, New York
Times bestselling author of Ash Princess * "A
well-crafted, surprising, and gripping start
to a new trilogy." —Kirkus Reviews, STARRED
review

Persephone Station
Marie Brennan begins a thrilling new fantasy
series in A Natural History of Dragons,
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combining adventure with the inquisitive
spirit of the Victorian Age. You, dear
reader, continue at your own risk. It is not
for the faint of heart—no more so than the
study of dragons itself. But such study
offers rewards beyond compare: to stand in a
dragon's presence, even for the briefest of
moments—even at the risk of one's life—is a
delight that, once experienced, can never be
forgotten. . . . All the world, from Scirland
to the farthest reaches of Eriga, know
Isabella, Lady Trent, to be the world's
preeminent dragon naturalist. She is the
remarkable woman who brought the study of
dragons out of the misty shadows of myth and
misunderstanding into the clear light of
modern science. But before she became the
illustrious figure we know today, there was a
bookish young woman whose passion for
learning, natural history, and, yes, dragons
defied the stifling conventions of her day.
Here at last, in her own words, is the true
story of a pioneering spirit who risked her
reputation, her prospects, and her fragile
flesh and bone to satisfy her scientific
curiosity; of how she sought true love and
happiness despite her lamentable
eccentricities; and of her thrilling
expedition to the perilous mountains of
Vystrana, where she made the first of many
historic discoveries that would change the
world forever. "Saturated with the joy and
urgency of discovery and scientific
curiosity."—Publishers Weekly (starred
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review) on A Natural History of Dragons An
NPR Best Book of 2013 The Lady Trent Memoirs
1. A Natural History of Dragons 2. The Tropic
of Serpents 3. Voyage of the Basilisk 4. In
the Labyrinth of Drakes 5. Within the
Sanctuary of Wings At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

The Ruthless Lady's Guide to Wizardry
The first book in a spellbinding fantasy
trilogy for fans of The Queen of the Tearling
and The Red Queen, where two young women -- a
mage with coveted powers, and the scion of a
powerful family -- are magically bound in
service to the Empire. Magic is scarce in the
Raverran Empire, and those born with such
powers are strictly controlled -- taken as
children and conscripted into the Falcon
army, to be used as weapons in times of war.
Zaira has lived her life on the streets to
avoid this fate, hiding her mage mark and
thieving to survive. But hers is a rare and
dangerous magic, one that threatens the
entire Empire. Lady Amalia Cornaro was never
meant to be a Falconer. Heiress and scholar,
she was born into a treacherous world of
political machinations. But fate has bound
the heir and the mage. And as war looms on
the horizon, a single spark could turn their
city into a pyre. The Tethered Mage is the
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first novel in Caruso's debut series, Swords
and Fire. The Swords and Fire seriesThe
Tethered MageThe Defiant HeirThe Unbound
Empire

The Mask Falling
A compelling debut by a new voice in fantasy
fiction, The Conductors features the magic
and mystery of Jim Butcher's Dresden Files
written with the sensibility and historical
setting of Octavia Butler's Kindred
Introducing Hetty Rhodes, a magic-user and
former conductor on the Underground Railroad
who now solves crimes in post-Civil War
Philadelphia. As a conductor on the
Underground Railroad, Hetty Rhodes helped
usher dozens of people North with her wits
and magic. Now that the Civil War is over,
Hetty and her husband Benjy have settled in
Philadelphia, solving murders and mysteries
that the white authorities won't touch. When
they find one of their friends slain in an
alley, Hetty and Benjy bury the body and set
off to find answers. But the secrets and
intricate lies of the elites of Black
Philadelphia only serve to dredge up more
questions. To solve this mystery, they will
have to face ugly truths all around them,
including the ones about each other. In this
vibrant and original novel, Nicole Glover
joins a roster of contemporary writers within
fantasy, such as Victor LaValle and Zen Cho,
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who use speculative fiction to delve into
important historical and cultural threads.

The Rook
Whether You Live to Write or Write to Live,
This is the Book for You… Wanderings on
Writing is not just a “how to write book.”
It’s also a window into how one writer has
managed to fit writing in around the demands
of “real” life. Over fifty essays address
topics as diverse as hooking a reader,
presenting conflict, creating vivid
characters, and research strategies.
Throughout, Lindskold provides examples of
the unique challenges faced by writers of
science fiction and fantasy. Lindskold also
examines less commonly addressed topics, such
as making time to write and organizing a
developing project. Jane Lindskold is a New
York Times bestselling, award-winning author.
She has had published over twenty novels and
sixty-some short stories, as well as numerous
works of non-fiction. “I adore Jane
Lindskold’s writing. Her novels are a rarity
for me – fat, engrossing novels that still
don’t seem long enough.” Charles deLint
“Lindskold is a writer with strong worldbuilding skills and a knack for intricate yet
comprehensible plots.” Romantic Times
BOOKreviews “The characterization is superb,
the plotting swift, and the prose a pleasure
to read.” VOYA on Child of a Rainless Year
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The Druid of Shannara
It's suicide, Shyla. You're the prize they
want. Through her courage and tenacity, Shyla
Sun-Kissed has awoken the power of The Eyes
of Tamburah. But this feat only marks the
beginning of the challenges that the magical
order, the Invisible Sword, faces to free the
underground city of Zirdai. Though they have
allies among the monks and splinter cells
inside the city, Shyla knows the Invisible
Sword doesn't have the strength to win. With
the group fracturing due to the strain of
losses from their latest ordeal, thinly
veiled suspicions and endless disagreements,
it's up to Shyla to forge a new united order.
When both the draconian Water Prince and
brutal Heliacal Priestess learn of Shyla's
new powers, life becomes even more
complicated as they will stop at nothing to
capture Shyla and take the magic of The Eyes
for themselves. Hunted at every turn and
unable to hide, Shyla and the Invisible Sword
must use every resource at their command and unearth new ones - in their race to save
the city from destruction. But their enemies
always seem to be one step ahead. And the
cost to win the battle may be more than Shyla
would ever be willing to pay

The Age of Odin
A funny, fiercely feminist YA epic
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fantasy—following the adventures of a tavern
wench Tanya has worked at her tavern since
she was able to see over the bar. She broke
up her first fight at 11. By the time she was
a teenager she knew everything about the
place, and she could run it with her eyes
closed. She’d never let anyone—whether it be
a drunkard or a captain of the queen’s
guard—take advantage of her. But when her
guardian dies, she might lose it all: the
bar, her home, her purpose in life. So she
heads out on a quest to petition the queen to
keep the tavern in her name—dodging
unscrupulous guards, a band of thieves, and a
powerful, enchanted feather that seems drawn
to her. Fast-paced, magical, and
unapologetically feminist, Wench is epic
fantasy like you’ve never seen it before.

The Mask of Mirrors
"Propulsive and intricate, Greta Kelly has
constructed a world of twisting politics and
thrilling magic following a heroine who is
both clever and uncompromising, but
ultimately, has heart. A stellar read that I
thoroughly enjoyed." -- Emily Duncan, New
York Times bestselling author of Wicked
Saints A princess with a powerful and
dangerous secret must find a way to save her
country from ruthless invaders in this
exciting debut fantasy, the first novel in a
thrilling duology packed with heroism,
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treachery, magic, and war. Askia became heir
to the Frozen Crown of Seravesh because of
her devotion to her people. But her realm is
facing a threat she cannot defeat by sheer
will alone. The mad emperor of the Roven
Empire has unleashed a horde of invading
soldiers to enslave her lands. For months,
her warriors have waged a valiant, stealth
battle, yet they cannot stop the enemy’s
advancement. Running out of time, she sets
sail for sun-drenched Vishir, the neighboring
land to the south, to seek help from its
ruler, Emperor Armaan. A young woman raised
in army camps, Askia is ill-equipped to
navigate Vishir’s labyrinthine political
games. Her every move sinks her deeper into
court intrigues which bewilder and repel her,
leaving her vulnerable not only to enemies
gathering at Vishir's gates, but to those
behind the palace walls. And in this
glittering court, where secrets are worth
more than gold, Askia fears that one false
step will expose her true nature. For Askia
is a witch gifted with magical
abilities—knowledge that could destroy not
only her life but her people. As her
adversaries draw closer, Askia is forced to
make an impossible choice—and no matter what
she decides, it may not be enough to prevent
Seravesh’s fall.

The Conductors
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From one of the most exciting new voices in
dark epic fantasy comes an intensely brutal
and brilliantly cinematic novel: the story of
a soldier torn between loyalty to her family
and her quest to preserve a kingdom's future.
She was their hope, their martyr, their
brother . . . Driwna Marghoster, a soldier
for the powerful merchant guild known as The
Post, is defending her trade caravan from a
vicious bandit attack when she discovers a
dead body hidden in one of her wagons. Born
of the elusive Oskoro people, the body is a
rare and priceless find, the center of a
tragic tale and the key to a larger mystery.
But as Driwna investigates who the body was
meant for, she finds herself on a trail of
deceit and corruption . . . a trail that will
lead her to an evil more powerful than she
can possibly imagine. Also by Adrian
Selby:SnakewoodThe Winter Road

The Shadow of the Gods
For the first time in trade paperback, In the
Eye of Heaven, book one of David Keck's
highly acclaimed, gritty epic fantasy
trilogy, the Tales of Durand. After fourteen
years of grueling training for knighthood,
fate snatched Durand Col's inheritance from
him. He's willing to sell his sword to the
highest bidder to forge a name for himself in
an unforgiving, brutal, and bloody world.
Durand will commit atrocities he never
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imagined. Dark conspiracies run through the
kingdom—the oaths keeping long-banished
monsters a bay begin to unravel. it may fall
to Durand to save the world of Man . . . At
the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

The Frozen Crown
"Intricate, intimate, and intensely plotted."
- Nicholas Eames on The Wolf of Oren-yaro The
stunning sequel to The Wolf of Oren-yaro
where the queen of a divided land struggles
to unite her people. Even if they despise
her. K. S. Villoso is a "powerful new voice
in fantasy." (Kameron Hurley) The spiral to
madness begins with a single push. Abandoned
by her people, Queen Talyien's quest takes a
turn for the worst as she stumbles upon a
plot deeper and more sinister than she could
have ever imagined, one that will displace
her king and see her son dead. The road home
beckons, strewn with a tangled web of deceit
and impossible horrors that unearth the
nation's true troubles - creatures from the
dark, mad dragons, and men with hearts hungry
for power. To save her land, Talyien must
confront the myth others have built around
her: Warlord Yeshin's daughter, symbol of
peace, warrior and queen, and everything she
could never be. The price of failure is
steep. Her friends are few. And a nation
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carved by a murderer can only be destined for
war. The Chronicles of the Bitch QueenThe
Wolf of Oren-yaroThe Ikessar Falcon

The Christmas Lights
Paige Mahoney has eluded death again.
Snatched from the jaws of captivity and
consigned to a safe house in the Scion
Citadel of Paris, she finds herself caught
between those factions that seek Scion's
downfall and those who would kill to protect
the Rephaim's puppet empire. The mysterious
Domino Programme has plans for Paige, but she
has ambitions of her own in this new citadel.
With Arcturus Mesarthim - her former enemy at her side, she embarks on an adventure that
will lead her from the catacombs of Paris to
the glittering hallways of Versailles. Her
risks promise high reward: the Parisian
underworld could yield the means to escalate
her rebellion to outright war. As Scion
widens its bounds and the free world trembles
in its shadow, Paige must fight her own
memories after her ordeal at the hands of
Scion. Meanwhile, she strives to understand
her bond with Arcturus, which grows stronger
by the day. But there are those who know the
revolution began with them - and could end
with them . . .

The Book of Carcassonne
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Marie Brennan's Turning Darkness Into Light
is a delightful fantasy of manners, the heir
to the award-winning Natural History of
Dragons series, a perfect stepping stone into
an alternate Victorian-esque fantasy
landscape. "Overwhelmingly fun."—io9 on The
Tropic of Serpents As the renowned
granddaughter of Isabella Camherst (Lady
Trent, of the riveting and daring Draconic
adventure memoirs) Audrey Camherst has always
known she, too, would want to make her
scholarly mark upon a chosen field of study.
When Lord Gleinheigh recruits Audrey to
decipher a series of ancient tablets holding
the secrets of the ancient Draconean
civilization, she has no idea that her
research will plunge her into an intricate
conspiracy, one meant to incite rebellion and
invoke war. Alongside dearest childhood
friend and fellow archeologist Kudshayn, must
find proof of the conspiracy before it’s too
late. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Jasmine Throne
BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from
Terry Brooks's The Measure of the Magic. In
the three hundred years since the death of
the Druid Allanon, the evil Shadowen have
seized control of the Four Lands. If they are
to be saved, the black Elfstone must be
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retrieved, at whatever cost to life or love.

The Tethered Mage
The first book in a new environmental epic
fantasy series set in a world where ships
kept afloat by magical hearthfires sail an
endless grass sea. On the never-ending, mileshigh expanse of prairie grasses known as the
Forever Sea, Kindred Greyreach, hearthfire
keeper and sailor aboard harvesting vessel
The Errant, is just beginning to fit in with
the crew of her new ship when she receives
devastating news. Her grandmother—The
Marchess, legendary captain and hearthfire
keeper—has stepped from her vessel and
disappeared into the sea. But the note she
leaves Kindred suggests this was not an act
of suicide. Something waits in the depths,
and the Marchess has set out to find it. To
follow in her grandmother’s footsteps,
Kindred must embroil herself in conflicts
bigger than she could imagine: a water war
simmering below the surface of two cultures;
the politics of a mythic pirate city floating
beyond the edges of safe seas; battles
against beasts of the deep, driven to the
brink of madness; and the elusive promise of
a world below the waves. Kindred finds that
she will sacrifice almost everything—ship,
crew, and a life sailing in the sun—to
discover the truth of the darkness that waits
below the Forever Sea.
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The Dragons of Heaven
Note from the author - PLEASE DO NOT BUY THIS
BOOK YET, IT IS STILL A WORK IN PROGRESS.
PLEASE GIVE US A FEW WEEKS.STEVE

Inda
Street magician Missy Masters inherited more
than the usual genetic cocktail from her
estranged grandfather. She also got his
preternatural control of shadow and his
legacy as the vigilante hero, Mr Mystic.
Problem is, being a pulp hero takes more than
a good fedora and a knack for witty banter,
and Missy lacks the one thing Mr Mystic had:
experience. Determined to live up to her
birthright, Missy journeys to China to seek
the aid of Lung Huang, the ancient master who
once guided her grandfather. Lung Huang isn't
quite as ancient as Missy expected, and a
romantic interlude embroils her in the
politics of Lung Huang and his siblings, the
nine dragon-guardians of creation. When Lung
Di-Lung Huang's brother and mortal enemyraises a magical barrier that cuts off China
from the rest of the world, it falls to the
new Mr. Mystic to prove herself by taking
down the barrier. As Missy prepares to
confront Lung Di, she faces a tough decision:
remain loyal to Lung Huang and see China
destroyed, or side with the bad guy and save
the world. File Under: Fantasy [ Sins of the
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Grandfather / Missy and Master / Geek Fu /
Little Trouble in Big China ]

The Blade Between
Epic fantasy featuring warrior priestesses,
and fickle gods at war, for readers of Brian
Staveley's Chronicles of the Unhewn Throne.
IEpic fantasy featuring warrior priestesses
and fickle gods at war, for readers of Brian
Staveley's Chronicles of the Unhewn Throne.
Hessa is an Eangi: a warrior priestess of the
Goddess of War, with the power to turn an
enemy's bones to dust with a scream. Banished
for disobeying her goddess's command to
murder a traveller, she prays for forgiveness
alone on a mountainside. While she is gone,
raiders raze her village and obliterate the
Eangi priesthood. Grieving and alone, Hessa the last Eangi - must find the traveller and
atone for her weakness and secure her place
with her loved ones in the High Halls. As
clans from the north and legionaries from the
south tear through her homeland, slaughtering
everyone in their path Hessa strives to win
back her goddess' favour. Beset by zealot
soldiers, deceitful gods, and newly-awakened
demons at every turn, Hessa burns her path
towards redemption and revenge. But her
journey reveals a harrowing truth: the gods
are dying and the High Halls of the afterlife
are fading. Soon Hessa's trust in her goddess
weakens with every unheeded prayer. Thrust
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into a battle between the gods of the Old
World and the New, Hessa realizes there is
far more on the line than securing a life
beyond her own death. Bigger, older powers
slumber beneath the surface of her world. And
they're about to wake up.

The Mask of Mirrors
A cursed Fox. A vengeful Silver. A whole lot
of trouble… Lydia Crow has long suspected
there is more beneath London than just
trains, but has never been keen to poke
around in the dark. But when Paul Fox,
powerful member of the Fox Family, blackmails
her into taking a case, she has no choice.
Investigating a suspicious death in a disused
tunnel of the London Underground for her exboyfriend causes friction between her and DCI
Fleet – and not the fun kind. Uncle Charlie
is still pressuring her to work for the
Family business, her ghostly flatmate is
looking for answers about his own demise, and
Maria Silver is out for blood. Preferably
Lydia’s. With old alliances broken, it’s
harder for Lydia to know who to trust. There
is a big choice up ahead and it’s getting
closer by the second. Lydia has to find a
path in the darkness – and fast. Don't miss
the third instalment in the bestselling urban
fantasy mystery series, Crow Investigations.
'All my favourite things together - mystery,
crime, a sassy female PI and a Magical
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underworld going on right under Londoner’s
noses.' A.L.Michael ‘I'm completely hooked on
this series, and it just gets better and
better I can't get enough of it!’ Clodagh
Murphy ‘My favourite new urban fantasy
series, clever and twisty and deliciously
magical.’ Stephanie Burgis, author of
Snowspelled

Crow Court
Northern Exposure Even in Grundy, Alaska,
it’s unusual to find a naked guy with a bear
trap clamped to his ankle on your porch. But
when said guy turns into a wolf, recent
southern transplant Mo Wenstein has no
difficulty identifying the problem. Her surly
neighbor Cooper Graham—who has been openly
critical of Mo’s ability to adapt to life in
Alaska—has trouble of his own. Werewolf
trouble. For Cooper, an Alpha in self-imposed
exile from his dysfunctional pack, it’s love
at first sniff when it comes to Mo. But
Cooper has an even more pressing concern on
his mind. Several people around Grundy have
been the victims of wolf attacks, and since
Cooper has no memory of what he gets up to
while in werewolf form, he’s worried that he
might be the violent canine in question. If a
wolf cries wolf, it makes sense to listen,
yet Mo is convinced that Cooper is not the
culprit. Except if he’s not responsible, then
who is? And when a werewolf falls head over
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haunches in love with you, what are you
supposed to do anyway? The rules of dating
just got a whole lot more complicated. . . .
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